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         Wednesday 1st March 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Peace IV Programme - Shared Education 
 

During the last six years, Old Warren Primary School has taken part in the Peace IV 

Programme. The EU funded cross-border initiative was designed to support peace and 

reconciliation in Northern Ireland and the border region. 

 

Our school has developed strong links with 

Cranmore Integrated Primary School. Pupils from 

both schools have taken part in shared learning 

experiences, visited a variety of educational 

settings, made new friends and had fun! The school 

has also benefitted from funding for additional 

resources and our staff took part in joint training 

sessions.  

 

Unfortunately, Peace IV funding ends on 31st 

March of this year. To mark the ending of the 

project our school is holding an assembly led by P5 

and P6 pupils from both schools. We are inviting P5 

and P6 parents to attend the assembly. 

 

 

Assembly – 

Tuesday 21st March 2023 

Old Warren Primary School   

10:15am School Hall 

 

 

 

Although this is the end of the EU funding, we do hope to maintain our relationship with 

Cranmore in the future.  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Campbell 

Principal 

http://www.oldwarrenps.com/

